

UNITARIAN SOCIETY OF GERMANTOWN



The Rev. Kent Matthies, Minister Mark Daugherty, Music Director Gloria Guldager, Church Administrator Ryan Hurd, Director of Spiritual Development 6511 Lincoln Drive, Philadelphia, PA 19119-3625 215.844.1157 admin@usguu.org www.usguu.org

October 30, 2018

Rabbi Jeffrey Myers Tree of Life Synagogue 5898 Wilkins Ave Pittsburgh PA 15217

Dear Rabbi Jeffrey Myers and Congregants of the Tree of Life Synagogue,

After the horrific event at your synagogue last weekend, we, the congregants of the Unitarian Society of Germantown in Philadelphia, wish to express our deepest sadness that you have lost your beloved friends in this act of violence. We are in sympathy with all your grieving members.

That this occurred in such a hateful and unconscionable way only adds to our resolve – and we are sure, yours – to continue the work for justice, equity, and compassion in all human relations.

May you and your members, especially the loved ones of those lost, find peace and continuing spiritual growth in the coming weeks, months, and year ahead.

Reverend Kent Matthies and Members of The Unitarian Society of Germantown